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Reducing Wait Lists for Planned Health Care

Portfolio Health

On 7 June 2023, the Cabinet Social Wellbeing Committee:

1 noted that reducing wait lists for planned care is a key priority for achieving the 
Government’s vision for the health system reforms; 

2 noted that the paper under SWC-23-SUB-0062 provides the high-level version of Te Whatu 
Ora’s Reset and Restore Implementation Programme Actions and its progress to date;

3 noted that preparation for planned care activity is ongoing and that further initiatives for the 
medium to long term are under active discussion.
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